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Greetings, and Happy New Year!


2017 has been a wonderful year!  God has been so faithful, as always.  We thank you for your 
faithful giving and prayers.  Please remember to pray for me, Lois, because I find myself 
missing Hoyt more as time goes on, but I thank God for my wonderful family, both in Kenya 
and America.  


Pray for wisdom for the new year.  We are already being asked to open a fifth field.  The guys 
met with a group of over one hundred in a fellowship there that a local member has helped 
start in his home area of Kakamega.  


The political scene is still challenging as the opposition leader is still saying he will be sworn in 
as “the people’s president” and the government is calling that treason.  He does have about a 
45% support rate, so it is chaotic and dangerous at times.  


The Bible classes are doing well and we opened a new branch in our latest area, making 
classes now ongoing in four parts of the country.  The year ends with twenty six youth saved at 
Youth Camp in December and over fifteen saved in door-to-door evangelism.  


My health has improved and my sugar levels are down with the help of insulin.  Pray that I will 
soon be able to have cataract surgery and for wisdom to know when to come back and visit 
supporters, especially those I missed last time.


Love and thanks to all, 

Lois



